
Waterbeach Community Primary School 

Learning - Laughter - Friendship 
 High Street 

 Waterbeach 

Headteacher:  Jane Green Cambridge 

Deputy Headteacher:  Lynsey Ogilvie CB25 9JU 

office@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk 01223 718988 

 
     Our school encourages each child to grow into a happy, confident individual, thriving in 

a supportive community where each is inspired to learn and discover through a 
kaleidoscope of opportunities, with space to imagine and to create. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of our Year 5 children, currently year 4  
 
I am writing to you to let you know about our exciting optional extra to our curriculum for our year 5 
children.  
We are offering a short residential trip to our Year 5 children, in the form of an adventure holiday at 
Grafham Water, for 2 nights.  
 
We have booked Grafham Water for our year 5 children for Wednesday 5th to Friday 7th March 
2025. This letter is to give you the details of the visit and what you will need to do to book your child 
onto this trip.  
 
The price is £240.00, which includes transport, meals, accommodation and all the activities in the 
centre. Grafham Water is an excellent centre with qualified coaches who work well with all children. 
We believe that it will be great active experience for our year 5 children. They will possibly be able to 
go on high ropes, archery and some fabulous team building games.  
  
We understand that this is an expensive and unexpected cost. School can use part of the pupil 
premium funding to support families of children who are entitled (please ask for details), but we do 
not have funds to pay for all children. This visit is an optional extra to our everyday curriculum and 
so, as such, it is parents’ choice as to whether to send the children. If your child does not take part in 
the visit there will, of course, be alternative provision within school.  
 
PAYMENT DETAILS  
 
A deposit of £60.00 is required to secure your child’s place in the first instance by 28th June 2024; 
all other payments will be made throughout the year. Please just ask if you would like your child to 
attend but will find it difficult to pay the full amount at once.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss Jane Green  
Head Teacher  

 


